Written comments submitted via e-mail 4/22/15
Please vote “no" on H.198 or make considerable amendments so that the bill that reflects “CAPSAFE”,
Caring About Public Safety And Future Environment.

Trucking in and adding tons of waste to Bristol’s unlined landfill is a risk to public safety and the ground
water, now and for future generations.

Bristol’s safest option is to cap and close the landfill soon (at least by Dec 2016) and join the Addison
County Solid Waste Management District.

The landfill can be graded properly for drainage without added waste volume. Bristol has a creative
community that will be able to solve the cost issues without making a deal with Cassella.

Thank you for the work you do!

Sally Burrell



